
 

 

Notification of Intent to Initiate Closure 

 

Coyote Station – Nelsen Pond CCR Unit 

October 17, 2018 

 

Otter Tail Power Company intends to close the CCR impoundment known as Nelsen Pond at the 

Coyote Station power plant near Beulah, ND.  This notification satisfies the requirement of the 

Coal Combustion Residual Rule (CCR) §257.107(i)(7).  An amended closure plan for Nelsen Pond 

has been completed detailing closure procedures.  This plan can be viewed on the Coyote 

Station CCR website.  Closure activities will begin in the Spring of 2019. 


